
HELP WANTED
“Go make disciples and teach them everything
that I have commanded you.”  Matthew
28:19-20

SPN RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM has
positions open beginning this September! St.
Philip Neri PREP is returning to in-person
classes and needs lead Classroom Catechists
to share their faith with children, Classroom

Aides to assist the lead Catechist, Snack Aides to help the little ones, and
Recess Aides to greet the children at drop off.

SPN PREP Catechists and Aides are an important ministry in our Parish
Community.  We share our love of God and the Church with children 3 years
through Confirmation PREP with the goal of making disciples of Jesus.  We have
over 300 children who need you to share the stories of our faith and help our
children know Jesus.  Children’s Liturgy of the Word serves children 3 years old
through first grade during the 10 AM Mass on Sundays October-April.  PREP
serves children First through Sixth Grades on Mondays or Tuesdays, 4-5:30 PM,
September-May.  Confirmation PREP serves candidates for Confirmation on two
Sundays a month, October through May.

Benefits include: Recognition as a lay minister serving the Church community as
a Catechist, one of the most ancient ministries of the Church!  Membership in a
great group of professional volunteers and new friends. Growth in personal
knowledge of the faith and closer relationship with God.  Stronger connections
with parish families.  You will be living your Baptismal call to discipleship.

No experience is necessary.  Requirements include a desire to grow in your own
personal faith and to share our faith with the children of the parish, to prepare
for class and be available during the usual class times, submit background
checks (FREE! And assistance in obtaining these is available), and attend a
required safety training.  Additional training will be provided on an individual
basis.

If you think you are being called to this ministry, please contact Sharon Otto at
your earliest convenience at 484-804-1875 or SPNPREP@SPNSCHOOL.org .
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